
4. KATE VALLEY SUBMISSION 
 
 Members considered a report from Zefanja Potgieter, Resource Planner Solid Waste, Christchurch 

City Council, seeking agreement to finalise the process for a submission in support of the resource 
consent applications for the Kate Valley regional landfill. 

 
 The Subcommittee had on 14 May 2002 previously resolved: 
 
 1. That Buddle Findlay be requested to prepare a submission as proposed. 
 
 2. That a copy of the submission be provided to all shareholder councils prior to adoption and 

lodgement by the Subcommittee. 
 
 In view of the fact that the draft submission had only recently been received from Buddle Findlay and 

was still being considered by shareholder councils, approval to convene a special meeting of the 
Subcommittee to finalise the submission was sought.   

 
 The Subcommittee resolved that a special meeting be convened for 12 noon on Thursday 25 July 

2002 to finalise the Kate Valley submission. 


